
The Bill and Lila Vandergaw 
Memorial 4-H Scholarship 

(Application for 4-H Summer Conference Scholarship at OSU) 

The continuation of this scholarship (established in 2003) beyond the year 2015 
was made possible by major contributions from: 

Virginia Ebey, Dale & Rita Vandergaw and 
The Glenn Vandergaw Memorial Fund (Sandy Vandergaw Hall and Sam Vandergaw esq., trustees) 

Name   Parent/Guardian _________________________________ 
Phone         Email___________________________________________ 
Year in 4-H   Have you received funds from this scholarship in the past? ___ Yes ___ No 

List current 4-H Clubs and Projects: 

List any community service activities or other examples of good citizenship performed during this past year: 

In the space below, share why you would like to attend 4-H Summer Conference.  Make sure to highlight what new 
knowledge and experiences you think you will gain to help yourself, your family, and the community.  

Are you interviewing for National 4-H Congress during 4-H Summer Conference? ___ Yes ___ No 

Scholarship winners will be required to write an approved newspaper article to submit to the Lake County Examiner.  
In this article, explain what you learned and how you plan to apply this knowledge and/or experience in your 4-H 
work and the community.  The article must be submitted in a word document within 1 week of return from 4-H 
Summer Conference to the OSU Lake County Extension Office. 

Office Use: Received Scholarship ___ Yes ___ No    Notified Recipient on _________  Completed Article on  _________ 


	Name: 
	ParentGuardian: 
	Phone: 
	Email: 
	Year in 4H: 
	Current 4-H Clubs and Projects: 
	Citizenship: 
	Why would you like to attend SC?: 
	Yes: Off
	No: Off


